
 

 

 
Information on The Anglo-Chinese Schools Foundation 

 
The Anglo-Chinese Schools Foundation (ACSF) funds programs at the ACS schools in Singapore and 
aids their students through student grants, bursaries and awards. Funds collected by the foundation 
are directed mainly to causes and areas in the schools where the funds are insufficient or unsupported 
by other sources of funding.  
 
Below are the programs which ACSF funds the ACS schools. 

 Special Needs  
 Student Enrichment (CCAs)  
 Lifeskills, Educational and Career Counselling  
 Values in Action  
 Others (e.g., Staff Continuous Education & Skills Upgrading, AI Enhanced Tools, etc. ) 

The foundation manages bursaries and awards that donor wish to set up for the schools and students. 
For example, The ‘Lim Teow Lin Bursary’ helps needy students at ACS Barker Road while ‘The Integrity 
Award: In Memory of the late Tan Sri (Dr) Tan Chin Tuan’ was instituted to promote this value in 
students at all ACS schools in Singapore. Recipients are nominated by the schools and ACSF disburses 
the bursaries and awards through the schools accordingly. 
 
Through student grants, ACSF supports programs for students in need to ensure that every student 
receives a proper basic education that is vital to each of their lives with the ACS experience. One such 
program the foundation supports is the School Pocket Money Fund, which provides financial support 
for students in times when the student or his family faces economic hardship that the school may not 
be able to cover. More than 100 students have benefitted from this fund since 2021 and we hope to 
continue this support in the years to come. 
 
The foundation also gives sponsorships to ONE ACS initiatives which aims to unite the ACS students 
and staff across all the schools, as well as the alumni, through new ideas and initiating combined 
programs and activities. ACSF has been the main sponsor of the ONE ACS Career Forum since 2015. 
The Forum focuses on educational and career pathways as well as life-skills. Another of such initiative 
is the ‘Mr and Mrs Earnest Lau Memorial Lectures’, which is intended to provide insights, information 
and inspiration for their growth, impact and positive influence on the schools’ educational landscape. 
ACSF is the presenting sponsor of this lecture series which was named after 2 important figures who 
played pivotal roles in the ACS schools and embody the schools’ values and ethos.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
With ACS having been granted approval to start a Special Needs School, ACS Academy, the funding 
requirements will certainly be enhanced. The ACS Foundation deeply appreciates our donors’ 
willingness to be part of our journey and hopes to continue this collaboration and lasting partnership 
in the years to come. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please email us at: alex.chen@theacsfoundation.org / 
helena.lim@theacsfoundation.org 
 
For more information on our foundation and how to donate, please find QR code to our website. 
 

 
 
To God be the Glory. The Best is Yet To Be.  
 


